
Bocce Season is nearing. 

Time to sign up! 

We don’t know the day or the 

time, but don’t let that stop 

you from throwing your hat 

on the court. 

On December 1 we apply to the city, on a first come first 

pick bases. So there’s a bit of randomness to the process. 

However, I’ll do my best to get Tuesday and Thursday 

afternoon/evening. In order to know how much court 

time to ask for, I need to know how many teams we can 

form. That’s where you come in:      Please send me     

contact information, 

email and phone, for 

individuals that want 

to play. If you have a  

team send me four names and contact info, if you’re a 

couple and want to be teamed up, send me two names 

and contact info. If you have no friends drop me a line, 

there’s a place for you.  Warren Uhl 

MMC.BocceLeague@gmail.com 


